
Denison Montessori

All You Need to Know for Denison’s Cinco de Mayo Fiesta
May 5, 2023

Food, Games, & Fun!

Denison Montessori’s Cinco de Mayo Fiesta will be held on the black top and field area on the west side
of the building. Upper Elementary starts at 9:20, Lower Elementary starts at 9:30, and Primary will join
the fun at 9:40.

There will be a lot of preparation on the blacktop on Thursday, so we will offer indoor recess before
school and are asking that you do NOT leave students unattended and refrain from playing on the
playground before school starts. Student volunteer credit can be earned if a student must be dropped
off early and help set up.

Ticket sales start at 9:15 and youmay purchase 4 tickets for $1. All ticket sales are final and
non-refundable. Watch for more information about making a $5 donation to have advanced tickets for
use during the Fiesta.

The Upper Elementary classes will participate in our Cinco de Mayo soccer tournament. Game 1 will
feature Ms. Kat vs. Ms. Amanda’s room at 10:00. Game 2, featuring Ms. Christy and Ms. Meggy’s
students, starts at 10:30. The finals will be played at 11:00 between the winners of Game 1 and Game
2. Good luck to our soccer stars!

Yearbooks for the 22-23 school year will be available for purchase for $15, cash only please. We also
have previous years’ yearbooks available for free on a first come first served basis. Last year’s Denison
gear will be available with t-shirts selling for $10 and hoodies selling for $10. Limited sizes are
remaining of the old gear.

We are thrilled to have the (need name of dance troupe) returning to perform for staff and students at
1:45pm in the gym. If families would like to join, please be sure to sign in at the main office with your
photo ID.

It’s not too late to volunteer at Cinco! Visit this link to complete your background check and call Mrs.
Alice at 720-424-8080 for a volunteer assignment!

Please plan ahead for parking and give yourself extra time to park and walk to Denison. If you park in
the lot by the 7-11, your car may be ticketed or towed.

If you would like to sign your student out early after our Cinco de Mayo Fiesta, please sign them out
with their classroom teacher. Teachers will give your child a hot pink sticker so all staffmembers know
your child has been signed out.

Finally, don’t forget about clean up! If you would like to be part of the clean up crew, please email Mrs.
Alice at alice_cothran@dpsk12.net or call at 720-424-8080.
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